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CTEK appoints interim CFO 

CTEK AB (publ) appoints Mathias Sandh as interim Chief Financial Officer (CFO) and 
temporary member of the management team. Mathias Sandh has extensive experience 
of the position in companies such as Apollo and Apoteksgruppen. He also has extensive 
experience from several positions within the financial department at GE Healthcare and 
Pfizer/Johnson & Johnson/Pfizer. Mathias Sandh assumes the position on January 17th. 

The process of recruiting a permanent CFO is ongoing and is expected to be finalized 
during Q1 2022.  

Current CFO, Marcus Lorendal, will as of January 17th step down as a member of the 
Executive management team and work to ensure a seamless hand over to his successor 
during his remaining time at CTEK.   

 

For further information please contact: 
Niklas Alm, Investor Relations 

Tel: +46 708 24 40 88 
Email: Niklas.Alm@ctek.com 
 
 
The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact person 
set out above, at 14:00 CET on 28 December 2021.  
 


